
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 7, 2008 
 
 
 
Ms. Trixie Behr, Office Specialist 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Bldg. 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
PO Box 45802 
Salt Lake City, UT  84145 
 
Re:  Corrected Tariff Page 
 
Dear Ms. Behr: 
 
This tariff page is being resubmitted to correct the business rate that was inadvertently entered.  
Please find enclosed an updated page in the Direct Communications Cedar Valley, LLP P.S.C. 
Utah No. 1 Local Tariff reflecting changes in local rates. 
 
These revisions are being issued in response to the Commission Docket No. 07-2419-03 
approving the changes in rates with an effective date of August 1, 2008. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 719-594-5821 or via e-mail at 
rhendershot@gvnw.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ray Hendershot 
Vice President 
 
/pc 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Kip Wilson, General Manager (w/enc.) 
 Direct Communications-Cedar Valley, LLC 
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